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Re suggestion of an arboretum concerns were expressed that such a woodland could end up like the orchards if 
there wasn't sufficient maintenance. 
We were told that PSP orders were coming into effect as the Bye laws were not effective. Members wondered how 
these orders would be enforced.  One of the new PSPOs would be banning metal detecting.  One or two people have 
recently been seen metal detecting in the park. 
Returning to spending money, it was suggested that there be new signage for the café.  Marie to contact Kieron re 
getting a new sign in the car park. 
There is to be a  Colne in Bloom reception at Colne Town Hall on Wednesday November 21st. Three members from 
the Bowling Academy are invited along with three from the Nature reserve and three from The Friends 
Group.  Contact Audrey if you are interested. 
 


